
THE SPOT PARENTS AND DANCERS

We hope you had a wonderful summer. We
are so excited for another wonderful dance

season. Please read below for important
information. 

welcome back!

@THESPOTDANCESTUDIO WWW.THESPOTDANCE.COM 2086152736

R E C R E A T I O N A L
N E W S L E T T E R

SEPTEMBER
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September 3rd- Open Dance Registration 
September 9th- Classes Begin!
November 25th-28th No Classes
December 21st- Winter Recital  
March 17-20 No classes 
May 17th- Spring Recital

Important Dates

W E L C O M E  T O  S E A S O N  E I G H T !
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Tuition will be charged to card on file on the first of each
month starting September 1st. A late fee of $25 will be
added to your account on the 5th of each month. 

Please try and keep your dancers absences to a
minimum

The dance season will run from September through
May. Please remember dancers will use the same
costumes for both recitals. So, make sure to keep your
costumes though the end of the season.

Updated information can be found on our website
thespotdance.com or on our instagram
@thespotdancestudio 

Reminders:

We are so excited to kick off season eight
Our staff can’t wait to share their passion
for dancing with your dancers. 

Season Eight
W E L C O M E  T O  S E A S O N  E I G H T !
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Please read monthly newsletter before reaching out to
Andrea. If the newsletter doesn’t answer your question feel
free to send an email with your question! 

Andreas answering hours will be Monday-Friday 9:00-3:00
Please allow 24 hours for responses 

All questions can be emailed to
TheSpotDanceStudio@gmail.com

Communication:

This year our behavior guideline will be
Step 1: Warning
Step 2: Dancer will call home
Step 3: Meeting with parents, student and
Andrea

Tardy- If a dancer is more than 10 minutes late
to a class they will be marked absent. 

Behavior and
Tardy Guidelines
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Hair needs to be out of face in a poiny tail for every dance class. 

Hair needs to be in a bun for ballet class.

Dancers must wear colored leotard (based on level), ballet tights
and ballet shoes for ballet class.

Dancers need to wear tight attire to acro class. No shoes are
needed. Shocks are recommended for Acro 2-4.

Hip Hop shoes (tennis shoes) are needed for hip hop class. Pants
are recommended.

Tap shoes are required for tap class

Turners are required for all technique classes

Class Attire:

Please enter and exit through the front of the studio to avoid
distracting classes in Studio 3.
No phones or watches allowed in dance class.
Please bring water and snacks to class.
Keep fingernails trimmed and we ask dancers to put deodorant
on for class.

Class Rules: 
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On October 15th, you will be charged costume
fees for all performing classes.  

Ages 2-9 $45.00
Ages 10-12 $50.00 

Ages 13+ $55.00
Acro Classes $40.00 

Costume Fees:

Other important information: 

No parents are allowed inside dance classes.
We will hold Peek Week once a semester where we invite

parents in to come watch their dancers dance.
If your dancer is in Acro please walk your dancer over to

the Acro building or make sure they have a buddy to walk
with.

Competition parents please keep an eye out for cleaning
videos posted on band weekly for your kids to review. 
Please check the lost and found often for your dancers

things. 
Thank you for all your support! We can’t wait for this season


